
 

CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: March 21, 2023 

 

Subject 

Consider staff reports and the attachments provided at the June 21, 2022 and March 7, 2023 City Council 

meetings regarding the Chamber of Commerce. 

 

Recommended Action 

Receive the report on previously presented Chamber of Commerce related information. 

 

Discussion 

An informational item was provided to Council at the March 7, 2023 agenda responding to City Council 

questions raised during the June 21, 2022 meeting regarding Cupertino Chamber of Commerce.  
 
During the meeting on March 7, 2023, City Councilmembers Moore Chao requested a future agenda item 

to discuss the Chamber of Commerce attachments provided at the June 21, 2022 City Council meeting. No 

Council direction is requested regarding this item at this time. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact.  

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

_____________________________________ 

Prepared by:  Tina Kapoor, Economic Development Manager 

Reviewed by:  Christopher D. Jensen, City Attorney 

Matt Morley, Assistant City Manager  

Approved for Submission by: Pamela Wu, City Manager 

Attachments:  

A – June 21, 2022 Staff Report  

B – March 7, 2023 Memorandum 

C -- Payments to Chamber January 1, 2015 - April 1, 2022 

D – Festivals: City Fees Waived & City Expenses 

E – Reservations for Meeting Space at City Facilities 

F – AP Report (Including Chamber Contract Payment) 

G – I love Cupertino Invoices 


